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Community Notification 
Ourimbah Station 

May 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays 
respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is delivering new, 
state-of-the-art intercity and regional 
trains. 

The new trains will provide new safety features, 
improved accessibility, facilities and reliability for 
passengers who travel on our intercity and 
regional networks. 

To accommodate the new intercity (Mariyung) 
fleet, we need to upgrade and modify some 
existing rail infrastructure at various locations 
across the rail network. 

What does this mean for you? 
From Monday 12 May to Friday 23 May 2025, 
material and equipment deliveries may occur 
outside standard construction hours, at the 
laydown area within the rail corridor at Ourimbah 
Station. See the map overleaf. 

Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

The delivery activities have been assessed and will 
be monitored, however it is not expected to be 
noticeable. 
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More information 
Working closely with the community is a priority 
for Transport for NSW. We will update you 
regularly on our website with information about 
upcoming work. 
 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information about the Rail Infrastructure Upgrades 
project, please contact us using the details above. 

 

 

 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/c
urrent-projects/rail-infrastructure-
upgrades-project 

 

For the latest Train service updates: 
Call Transport Info on 131 500 or visit 
https://transportnsw.info/ 

 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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